
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
4/1/2025 
Document no. 02462-2025 

Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, April 1, 2025 7:25 AM 
joeymartin@thehuppgroup.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Environmental Utilities and Little Gasparilla Island 
EU Letter.docx 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Joey Martin <joeymartin@thehuppgroup.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 9:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl. us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Comm issioner.Graham@PSC.STATE. FL. US> 
Subject: Environmental Utilities and Little Gasparilla Island 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please see the attached letter for consideration in regards to docket number 20240032. 

Thank you so much for your consideration, 

Jeremy and Joan Martin 
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Click Here to Submit a Testimonial! 

Our goal is to provide 5-star service throughout your real estate transaction. Please let us 
know how we did. 

Online banking and wiring fraud are on the rise. Please make sure to confirm all wiring instructions with a member of the 
Title Company closing your transaction BEFORE initiating any wire transfer. This confirmation should be done 
by telephone call ONLY. If you receive an email THAT APPEARS TO BE from your escrow officer or assistant at any 
point CHANGING THE WIRING INSTRUCTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE TITLE COMPANY IMMEDIATELY. Also, note that 
you will never receive wiring instructions from us as your Agent. 
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To Whom It May Concern: 
3/31/2025 

I am writing to you to express my concern with the EU application for sewer certificate 
pertaining to Little Gasparilla Island and Hideaway Beach Club, specifically docket 
number 20240032. As a member of this community, we were not made aware that this 
action was going to affect our property until recently. Therefore, we were not afforded 
the due process procedure to have our say in this project. 

Not only that, but we are still rebuilding from Hurricane Ian. We have fought with the 
state-run insurance company and finally settled with the help of a lawyer. My family has 
not been able to enjoy our property in two and a half years. We are FINALLY making 
head way to get to enjoy our property again and we are made aware of this project that 
will keep us from enjoying our home for even more time. We can’t take much more on 
this island and I’m desperately asking that you allow us to have our due process to fight 
this substantial change. 

Sincerely, 

Jeremy and Joan Martin 
Owners of Unite F9 
9400 Little Gasparilla 


